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Primary 

This week Year 1 and Year 2 have launched their new IPC 
topic 'Buildings.' Students have learnt about how to work 
collaboratively, skills they are good at and the roles each 
person takes on to make a group successful. The students 
have also started their new text, which is part of the Claude 
series by Alex T. Smith.  Year 3 has had a wonderful start to 
the new term with two great additions to their 
family.  Welcome to Imsook and Loma.   The Year 3 students 
have enjoyed learning about magnetism, and have had 
great fun investigating using magnets in their class.  This is 
the final week of the 'Feel the Force' topic in IPC. Next week 

Year 3 start their new topic called 'Active Planet'.  The students look forward to sharing 
some of our work with you in the future.  Year 4 students have started their new topic 
'Active Planet'. They have understood that the tectonic plates that form the Earth’s crust 
are always moving, and even the smallest movement can cause huge earthquakes, volcanic 
eruptions and tsunamis that devastate communities across wide areas.  Year 6 conducted 
some interesting experiments about light. The students made predictions and recorded 
their observations. First, the students drew an arrow. Then, they looked at the arrow 
through a glass of water. Amazingly, the arrow changed direction! The light bends once 
when it travels through the glass cup into the water, and then it bends again when it travels 
out of the glass cup and into the air. As a result, the light paths cross and the image appears 
to be flipped!  
 
Year 9 Options  
Year 9 students will be meeting with Ms. Nan and Dr. Kevin on Thursday to 
discuss their IGCSE option choices for next year. 
 
World Book Day 
Students celebrated World Book Day on Friday 22 April  by coming into 
school dressed up as one of their favourite book characters and took part in a 
range of activities.  Some photos are below. 

 

 
 

Monday 25 April 
Online learning for Year 5, Year 8 and Year 10.   
Learning in school for all other year groups. 
ASA programme 
 

Tuesday 26 April 
Online learning for Year 5, Year 8 and Year 10.   
Learning in school for all other year groups. 
ASA programme 
 

Wednesday 27 April 
Online learning for Year 5, Year 8 and Year 10.   
Learning in school for all other year groups. 
A.M. A2 IT Examination (Practical) 
ASA programme 
 

Thursday 28 April 
Online learning for Year 5, Year 8 and Year 10.   
Learning in school for all other year groups. 
ASA programme 
Year 9 Options meetings 
 

Friday 29 April 
Online learning for Year 8 and Year 10.   
Year 5 return to school. 
Learning in school for all other year groups. 
ASA programme 
 

Saturday 30 April 
Dorm activities in school. 

Monday 25 April— Saturday 30 April 

 
 
 
 
All government regulations for the 
school to open must be followed. 
Below are some key examples: 

 Stay at home if you have any covid 
symptoms! 

 Masks must be worn. 

 Maintain a distance of 1.5 M from 
others. 

 Complete the ThaiSaveThai app 
every day before coming to school. 

 No food to be brought into school 
from outside of the school. 
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